
JAMES A. GARFIELD ALL SPORTS BOOSTERS MEETING MINUTES    
May 8, 2017 

The JAG All Sports Booster Club met in the media center for the regular monthly meeting. The April meeting was cancelled. The 

meeting was called to order by Kim Burrows at 6:37pm. Seconded by Bruce Jones.  

In attendance 

Kim Burrows, Jim Pfleger, Brian Gorby, Joe Brigham, Bruce Jones, Dawn Lawrence, Denise Bly 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were reviewed from the March 10, 2017, meeting and approved Kim Burrows. Seconded by Bruce Jones.   

Treasurer’s Report 

• $15,000 out to school for new gym floor. 

• $104,462.24 transferred out to school for stadium fund.  

• Recommendation to merge cross country with track d/t little activity in account. 

• After crediting checks, softball and cheerleading account balances should be improved. 2 more outstanding for cheerleading.  

• Boys Basketball- plans to have 3 on 3 tournament to raise money to improve account balance.  

• All accounts up to date, pending receipts.  

• Approved by Kim Burrows. Seconded by Jim Pfleger. 

A.D. Report 

• Gym floor set to begin June 6. Gym will be closed June 6-July 10. Got 10 year sponsorship from Charles Chevrolet for 
maintenance of floor. 

• Clam Bake scheduled for Oct. 7, 2017. Will be same cost as last year $40.00/person & $75.00/couple. Plans to add 
outdoorsmen raffle, to include fishing charter, shotgun raffle, and kayak. To add carryout for this year, uncertain of price at this 
time. 

• To host PTC middle school girls tournament and PTC wrestling tournament next year.  

• Plans to do Ford Test Drive fundraiser. 

• Given quote of $1,900.00 to coat MS gym floor while they are here doing HS floor. They have to return to seal the HS floor 
next year, could just have done at that time.  

• New HS Cheerleading Coach Allie Petrie, who is also new teacher to district. 

• New HS Volleyball Coach Deb Wordell.  

Old Business 

• 2 remaining cheerleaders that owe for uniforms. 

• Bylaws to be address by incoming officers. 

New Business 

• Need new officers to take over for next year still. 

• Brian Gorby brought up that the Rotary Club is looking for families to co-host a foreign exchange student for next year. 

Next Meeting 

June 12, 2017 @6:30pm 

• Motion to adjourn was made at 7:05pm by Bruce Jones. Seconded by Kim Burrows. 

 


